Dear Khun Bernd and K. Rene.

      We have now a very serious problem if we could not have an investment supporting for the production and marketing.

You might know that we have Villa market 24 branches in contact list now Khun Louise and Mam shared with me if we couldn’t perform the follow up progressive well then we might lose them.

Marketing team need K.Rene to make some decision to prepare for Bangkok trip again in next week so please be able to come in the office on this Wednesday.

We have some cheque that need K.Rene signature to withdraw.

Wednesday 1p.m. Khun Louise will go and pick up cheque for us from Sheraton but if we only wait for budget from income cheque to buy some meat then it will be very risk that many customer are not very happy that we didn’t have products for their order. We already have a lot of orders that we couldn’t send out because we do not have budget to buy pork and casing to produce it. I know from the incoming plan and payment plan that we discussed it look fine but I really think that if we only wait any longer it might be risk to lose a good customer that we shouldn’t lose them. I couldn’t help but worry so much about this situation so if there is any additional change that could help us through this situation please kindly let me know in urgently.

      So sorry to here that your son is sick but I hope you could find sometimes to call K. Louise or tell me what the next move of marketing team is and how about the budget of production? 

 

       Best wishes to your son and see you soon.

                   With my best regards,

                           Tammy
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